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November 1, 2024 

 

RE: First Trimester and First Quarter Marking Period 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

We want to thank you for your understanding and patience as we work to resolve the district’s ongoing network 

interruption.  

To support our students during this time, we are extending the first trimester (PreK-5th grade) and first marking 

period (6th-12th grade), which were originally set to end on November 1, 2024. This extension will allow students 

additional time to complete any missing assignments and/or those initially due between October 28 and November 

1, 2024. Once the network is fully restored, students will have five additional school days to complete and submit 

assignments. Following this period, teachers will have five school days to finalize grades in Schoology and/or the 

Teacher Access Center.  

We will provide all stakeholders with specific dates, including revised report card distribution dates, as soon as the 

network interruption has been resolved.   

We appreciate your continued patience as we work to address these challenges and ensure a smooth and supportive 

academic experience for our students. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent 
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